
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
On Thursday (11th) and Friday  (12th) this week we have an exciting visitor in 
school! Paul Cookson, author, performer and poet will be performing for the 
children and completing writing workshops with every class. During his visit, 
each class will prepare a poem for the Annual Poetry Slam, which the whole 
school takes part in later in the term. 
 
He has also kindly offered to do a book signing after school on both days. The 
children will be able to purchase books, have their copies signed and have a 
chat with the man himself. He will be located in the hall from 3:30pm. 
 

 
 
 

We are very much looking forward to what promises to be an inspiring visit. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

 
 
 

The following books will be for sale : 
 
The Very Best Of : £5 
Football 4 Every 1 : £5 
Bumper fun comic 1 £3 
Bumper fun comic 2 £3 - or both for £5 
Stand-up comic £1 
 
You can pay by cash or card and his books/ 
comics make a great little memento of his 
visit or are lovely to put away for Christmas. 


